Destruction of Special Education Student Records

Annually the district destroys special education records for former
students turning 26 in that calendar year. If you would like to pick up
your (or your child’s) special education records, please contact the
Special Services Office at 207-824-2136.

December 1. 2022:

Notice to all persons who attended MSAD 44 and received Special
Education and were born prior to December 31, 1996 or their custodial
parents:

If you would like to have these records, please contact the District
Special Education office located at Telstar High School at 207-824-2136
or email Jeanne Cordeiro, Director of Special Services at
cordeiroj(@sad44.org.

Records not claimed by February 15, 2023 will be destroyed.
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